
Selectboard Minutes 7-6-22 

Unapproved 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:10pm.  Joining from his phone was 

Peter Craig, selectboard chair.  Present in the Library were selectboard 

members Alfred Dedam and Richard Browne.  Also present at the Library 

were Jeremy Withers, road foreman, Frank Miller and John Reiss, 

Peacham residents. 

Due to technical difficulties the following motions were made: 

Browne moved to approve Frank Miller’s letter regarding the Peacham 

Acoustic Music Festival.  Dedam seconded, approved. 

Browne moved to table the entire agenda until 7/20/22 due to technical 

difficulties.  Dedam seconded.  Motion approved. 

 

Browne moved to adjourn.  Dedam seconded, approved. 


